

Parent Forum Minutes

Meeting title		
17 January 2023	6pm	MS TEAMS
Type of meeting	Parent/School Update	
Chair	Nicola McCracken	
Note taker	Nicola McCracken (Secretary)	
Attendees	<p>Jennifer Murphy, Carol Hunter, Jen Ferguson, Jill Cairns, Mrs G Marshall (H/T), Linda Blair, Kirsten Dearie, Lindsay Mitchell, Vicki Heijnen and Caroline Hotchkiss</p> <p>Apologies</p> <p>Laura Cleland, Paula Elliot, Gillian Chalmers, Lindsey Frame, Ciara Findlay, Andria Jeffrey, Diane Broatch and Billy Broatch</p>	
Agenda		
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Headteacher Update (Mrs Marshall) • Update on funds/spend (Carol) • Gala (Jen) • Spring fundraiser (Kristen) • AOB (All) 		
Discussion	Welcome from HT	
Conclusions	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Mrs Marshall will post her headteacher update to parent forum area of website and specific updates in the next newsletter • Looking for a parent to support Athletics – please get in touch with office if interested in helping out • Aiming to start family club – where parents/carers and pupils can come together - suggestions welcome • Mrs Mitchell asked about communication and Mrs Marshall said that Parent Portal will replace the app. All being led by SLC so waiting on them providing more info on when they will turn off the app and move fully to the portal. • Discussion around supporting the road safety team – in particular with the car park area. Parents should be reminded not to park in disabled space without a blue badge or around the outside edge of the staff car park as emergency vehicles cannot get past 	
Discussion	Funds/Spend	
Conclusions	<p>Good profit on Christmas Movie night. Mrs Marshall was wondering if we could use some of the money made for a green screen and for some additional cookers. Have asked Mrs Marshall to send links and will discuss with Laura. Have agreed to think about what we want to fund raise for this term so we can communicate that in the run up to the Spring Racenight Fundraiser.</p>	

Parent Forum Minutes

Discussion	Gala
Conclusions	Jen has a meeting on this in next couple of weeks so will have more information thereafter
Discussion	Spring Race Night Fundraiser – Sat 25 March
Conclusions	<p>Kristen has drafted a project plan and has been in touch with Broons Race Night who have confirmed they can do Sat 25th March at St Aths Hall.</p> <p>Looking for volunteers to help Kristen with tasks between now and the event.</p> <p>Suggestion of meeting at Kristen's house on 30 Jan to discuss and plan</p>
Next meeting: Tuesday 21st Feb at 6pm	
Thereafter Tuesday 21st March @6pm	
<div style="border: 1px solid black; height: 15px; width: 100%;"></div>	